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I can no longer be a patient of big healthcare corporations because they all function 

the same. They focus more on their revenue than patient care. Even with my 

insurance coverage, I was unable to have a annual check up because my PCP 

always got overbooked their schedules. Recently I found a PCP at a direct patient 

care clinic and I am so pleased with my choice. This new PCP truly cares about me, 

and address my concerns in time. I have established a great connection with my PCP 

and there is no barrier between my health and the care she provides: no complicated 

processes, no money involved. I still have my insurance and I wish my insurance 

would credit my subscription as deductible since I'm gonna stick with this PCP for the 

rest of my life. I strongly believe patients should have option to choose direct patient 

care model without worrying about coverage. I strongly believe health insurance 

should extend their lists to help patients get more access to the right care. I strongly 

believe insurers should credit bills paid to providers. 


